
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/26/2017 12:30:58 PM
Subject: April 20th

​I think that you said that Charleston is April 20th. We've accepted the Blue Ridge Co Op for that evening. 
Please make sure Charleston knows that he cannot attend.
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